

The Annual George Washington Carver Arts & Crafts Festival

Special Invitation to Sponsors and/or Contributors ~ The 2024 Carver Festival ~

Dear Prospective Carver Festival Sponsor/Contributor:

The George Washington Carver Arts & Crafts Festival, now in its 2nd decade, continues to earn high ratings as Dr. George Washington Carver is historically remembered. With the numerous spectacular attractions, the Festival has been listed among the "Top 10" Events in the publication, Sweet Home Alabama-Vacation Guide & Calendar.

The Carver Festival Board of Directors proudly announces the upcoming 2024 Festival Event as noted below.

Saturday, May 4, 2024 10:00AM To 6:00PM Downtown Tuskegee

With the broad and unique features of the festival, financial contributions and support are a known reality. It is in this spirit that the festival board of directors urgently invites you to join us as a 2024 sponsor-contributor. Your support will be graciously received and publicly acknowledged during the day's festivities. Several recommended levels of sponsorships-contributions are listed on the enclosure. Of course, any contribution will be used to foster the City of Tuskegee, Solidify Honoring Dr. Carver, and Providing a "Top" Festival Mode and Entertainment!!!

Please make your tax deductible check payable to: The Carver Festival. You may use the address below and forward it to our attention. Also, please plan to attend!!!

Respectfully Requested and Submitted

William C. Lennard

Rev. William C. Lennard Festival Board Chairman

Magdalene Patton

Magdalene Patton Festival Board Vice Chair

Robert L. Davis

Robert L. "Bobby" Davis Festival Board Treasurer

Elaine C. Harrington

Dr. Elaine C. Harrington Festival Board Secretary

PO Box 1156 Tuskegee Institute, Al 36087

www.carverfestival.org (334) 727-7798